## Town of Greene Selectmen's Meeting Agenda January 22, 1996 Tri-Town Meeting

Minutes will not become official until accepted at the next regular Selectmen's Meeting on January 29, 1996.

In attendance:

Daniel Moreau, Chairman

Edgar Morgan (Absent)

Kevin Mower Tim Doyle

Maurice Levasseur

Judy Biggar, Town Manager

The Chairman Daniel Moreau called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m., with all but one member of the Board being present.

The Board meet with the Boards of Selectmen from Leeds and Turner in regards to the School Budget and Annual Warrant. After some lengthy discussion, the joint Boards decided to write an article to be included in all the participating Towns Warrants to go forward with a line item format for the school budget.

- There was a review of a complaint. This was an assessing matter and after a through review by the Board, they decided to handle this matter specifically and after the Assessor have concluded their assessment on the property.
- There was a brief worksession on some points covered in the previous worksession on the budget and warrant. It was decided that the Board would add \$500 to their recommendation for the Town Manager's Salary and Benefits to cover any disability that might occur to the Town Manager in order to pay for a replacement during that period.

The Board noted that, in preparation for Town Meeting, that efforts for the appointment of position voted from the floor of town meeting should be started.

- The Board reconsidered the letter from SAD 52 in regards to members to represent the Town at the School District Finance Committee deliberations on warrant article construction. The Board nominated Dan Moreau, Bob Coady, and Ed Morgan.

Adjournment: On a motion made by Moe and seconded by Kevin, the Board adjourned the meeting at 9:35 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Judy E. Biggar